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Comments: I moved up here 16 yeas ago. I am a hunter, hiker, fisherman, snowmachiner,  backcountry

snowboarder. Lets just say Im not home very much and instead out enjoying this great land.  In those 16 years I

have seen a lot of change in Alaska. I see more and more of these days the lands being taking away from the

people that pay taxes and live in this state. We have out of state people sending emails and even showing up to

meetings and think they know whats best for Alaska and don't even live here. Whatever is decided just make

sure you think of all these people that use these lands and not just one side.  Every year I see backcountry

skiers/snowboarders fighting to close off areas for snowmachines.  Well where's my area to just snowmachine

and not have to worry about skiers and boarders.  There is none but they get there own little spot. Im fine with

that, I use the no snowmachine areas to back country snowboard too. There selfish and need to stop trying to

take more areas.  I saw a write up the other day about a skier complaining snowmachines cause avalanches.  I

here and see a lot more avalanches broken loose by skiers and snowboarders then snowmachines. I don't see

why any of it should be changed its good the way it is now and especially do not limit anymore access by

snowmachine.   


